From: Information Management Team

To:
Subject: RE: Official Information request - LOGIMA & OIA requests for April 2021
Date: Tuesday, 10 August 2021 3:40:00 PM

We refer to your information request dated 2 August 2021.

Hutt City Council publishes responses to requests on our website. Our guidelines for publishing these responses
are available on the page linked below. We do not release responses if the request is purely in the personal
interest of the requester or could reveal something about the requestor’s personal circumstances.

To view the published requests click the “view the proactive information releases’ link under the Proactive
release of information heading.

Naku noa, na

Hutt City Council

From:

Sent: Monday, 2 August 2021 8:04 PM

To: OIA/LGOIMA requests at Hutt City Council

Subject: Official Information request - LOGIMA & OIA requests for April 2021

Dear Hutt City Council,

Please supply all LGOIMA and OIA requests, and all replies to these requests, for April 2021.

Yours faithfully,

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

Is Contact@huttcity.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Hutt City Council? If so,
please contact us using this form:

https:/fyi.org.nz/change request/new?body=hutt city council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and
copyright policies:
https:/fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from
your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.






